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April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

KS2 Choir/Singing After School Club 
 

 
I am delighted to let you know that our KS2 choir club held every Monday during term time will continue after 
the Easter Break, starting on Monday 12th May from 3.15pm to 4.15pm. This will run until the end of the 
Summer Term with the last session on Monday 7th of July. 
 
The children will learn songs from a range of genre such as rock, pop, jazz and R&B.  
 
If your child wishes to take part, please complete the permission slip below and return to school by 
Friday 11th April. 
 
As spaces are limited, places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs D Wallace 
 
Class Teacher 
Music Lead 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KS 2 Choir/Singing After School  Club 
 

 
Name of Child ………………………………………  Year Group ……………. 

 
 I give permission for my child to attend Choir Club  
 
 My child will be collected by an adult at 4.15pm.  
 
 My child has permission to walk home after the session (Y5 and Y6 only).  
 
Signed    …………………….……………. 
 
Contact Telephone Number ………………………… 
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